
Wednesday, August 24th 2022 
4 pm to 6 pm

School Bus Safety

Bus Buddies believe that the beginning of school is exciting for children, and want to make it safe as well.  
We want to make sure that children are comfortable with riding on the school bus, that they know the rules for waiting for 
the bus, for getting on and off, and for travelling on the bus, followed by a BBQ. This program provides the opportunity for 
children and parents to learn about the routines for safe school bus travel so that they are prepared for that first school 
bus ride.

The program includes a video, an explanation of school bus safety rules, a ride on the “big yellow bus” for children and 
their parents, and the opportunity for parents and children ask questions and to take information home to reinforce the 
principles of school bus safety.The program is planned as a fun learning experience for the participants.

Buster the School Bus will also come out to meet the children.

The program is designed for children who are beginning school in the fall, but will be interesting to all children under the 
age of eight.  Sessions are offered in English and French.

The program is sponsored by Bus Buddies.

School Bus Safety

École catholique 
St-Dominique

855, Park Avenue

BUS BUDDIES IS A BROAD BASED, NON-PROFIT COMMUNITY GROUP WHOSE GOAL IS TO BE PROACTIVE IN THE PROMOTION OF SCHOOL BUS AND SCHOOL 
ZONE SAFETY IN THE TIMMINS AREA.

City of Timmns,Conseil scolaire catholique de district des Grandes Rivières, District School Board Ontario North East,Ontario School Bus Association,Timmins Police 
Service,Community Policing,Conseil scolaire public du Nord-Est de l’Ontario,Northeastern Catholic District School Board, Ontario Provincial Police, Leuschen Transportation 


